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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The term seems to have flown by and is hopefully, going to finish in a slightly more spring like way! 
There have been plenty of highlights this term, including our 100th day of school, world book day and of course, 
the March reading challenge! Next term promises to be very exciting with trips for all year groups and lots of 
exciting activities and events for everyone.  
 
I hope that you all have a lovely Easter holiday and that the weather is kind so that you can get out and about. 
We look forward to seeing you and your child back in school on Monday 15th April for the Summer Term. 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher  

Key Dates 
 
27/03 Last day of term (normal pick up) 
28/03 Inset day (School closed to children) 
15/04 School reopens to children  
06/05 May Bank Holiday (School closed to 
children) 
24/05 Last day of term (normal pick up) 
 

27/5- 31/5 Half-term 
 

03/06 Inset day (School closed to children) 
04/06 School reopens to children 
28/06 Annual reports sent to parents and 
carers 
01/07 Open afternoon (details to follow) 
09/07 Sports Day (afternoon) (details to 
follow) 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 

 
 

March reading challenge 
 
Thank you to everyone that has joined in so enthusiastically 
with our reading challenge this term, it has been wonderful to 
see and hear the children reading, everywhere! 
Please return your child’s challenge sheet no later than 
Wednesday 27th March. 
The children will be presented with their ‘prizes’ in our special 
assembly on Wednesday morning. 

Garden Tidy up Day -Sunday 28th April 10.00 -2.00pm 

 
 
You may recall we had to cancel our school garden tidy up day 
in the autumn term, due to the weather. We are holding 
another day on Sunday 28th April and would very much 
welcome volunteers to come along and help us get the school 
allotment ready for the Spring. You do not need any 
gardening knowledge, just a willingness to get stuck into some 

weeding, painting and general tidying 😊 We will supply the 
biscuits, you bring some gloves, and tools, if you have them! If 
you are able to help please email the school office or let Miss 
Aldred know on the gate. 
 

Second Hand Uniform 
 

As the weather is turning slightly more spring 
like please do not forget, we hold a good stock 
of second-hand uniform, including plenty of 
summer uniform. We will have a table of 
summer dresses out on the playground, at pick 
up on Wednesday 27th March, and ask for a 
donation of £1 per item. 
If you would like any uniform, please email the 
school office. 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/

